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1 lth & HUDSON STS., HOBOKEN, N. J.

Mr. John V. N. Dorr
99 Parle Avenue
New York 16, New York

Dear Mr. Dorr:

My wife and I have been perusing the material you send me 
on June 21st with a great deal of interest.

'•Mother and Child" certainly gives the impression of being 
a very fascinating and touching peice of literature and it is possible 
that sometime in the near future, we will take the opportunity of pur­
chasing a copy.

My understanding from Mr. Slade is that you are a very 
active person and from other evidences in society as a whole, I would 
say that you are promoting many activities of benefit to society.

My sincerest thanks for your note of the 21st.
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Very truly yours,

Employment Supervisor


